
 

 

 

 

M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 
 

TO:   Members of the Board of Education 

    

FROM:  Karen Reed, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources 

   

DATE:  January 10, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Approval of the South Pasadena Unified School District’s initial proposal 

for the 2017-2018 negotiations with the Teachers’ Association of South 

Pasadena (TASP) 

   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Background:  

The South Pasadena Unified School District presents its initial interest statements for 

negotiations with the Teachers’ Association of South Pasadena (TASP) for 2017-2018. Per 

Article 17, Terms of the Agreement, (Article 17), of the TASP contract, the District has chosen 

to open the following articles: 

 

 Article 5, Salaries 

 Article 6, Health and Welfare 

 

Recommendation: 

Karen Reed, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources, recommends that the Board of 

Education approve the District’s initial proposal for the 2017-2018 negotiations with the 

Teachers’ Association of South Pasadena (TASP).  

 

 


